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Dates 
 

17th – 19th May 
Year 5 Residential 

 

20th - 21st May 
Newbridge Arts Trail 

 

Sunday 21st May 
NPSA Fun Run 

 

Monday 22nd May 
Bags2Schools 

 

22nd - 26th May 
Year 6 Residential 

 

Friday 26th May 
Year 5 Assembly 

 

End of Term 5 
 

Term 6 
Thursday 9th June 

Bags2Schools (revised date) 
 

Friday 9th June 
Lower School Sports 9.30am to 

10.30am 
 

Friday 16th June 
NPSA Hog Roast 

 

Tuesday 20th June 
Reserve Lower School Sports 

 

Thursday 22nd June 
Upper School Sports 

 

Friday 23rd June 
Inset Day 

 

Thursday 29th June 
Reserve Upper School Sports 

 

Friday 30th June 
Mufti Day – for the Fair 

 

Upper School Football Tournament 
 

Saturday 1st July 
NPSA Summer Fair 

 

Monday 3rd July 
Class Photographs 

 

Monday 3rd – Friday 7th July 
Year 5 swimming pm 

 

Thursday 6th July 
Year 6 Transition Day 

 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th July 
Year 6 swimming pm 

 

Tuesday 11th July 
Optional Parents’ Evening 

 

Monday 17th July 
Year 6 Production 

 

Tuesday 18th July 
Year 6 Production 

 

Wednesday 19th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Tea and Disco 

 

Thursday 20th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 1.45pm 

 
 

End of term for all pupils 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I hope you have had a good week, and are managing to get back on track after two long weekends. 
 

Please remember to read your child’s Google Classroom Blog, for an update, with photographs, 
on this week’s learning. If you can leave a comment this will be appreciated, it’s helpful to know 
that these are read and are useful.  
 

Coronation Volunteer Day 
On Monday, a taskfoce of over 20 volunteers came to school to complete some much needed 
grounds maintenance in support of the King’s request to ‘help out’. Coordinated by Emmanuel 
Church and Cornerstone Church, along with some school families, an awful lot was achieved. 
Thank you to everyone who came, giving up their day, to help our school. A big shout out to Max 
in Year 6, who was the only pupil volunteer. Whilst our grounds are fantastic, they are extensive 
and need much work. If you are interested in taking on a particular area of the site, to help manage 
throughout the year, we would be most grateful. Please let the office know. 
 

Grow Your Playground 
Thank you for all of the keen interest in GYP. The children are excited to develop their business 
plans and to start making a profit to further develop their playgrounds. They tell me how proud 
they are of all they have achieved so far in fundraising for this, and seeing the results.  These are 
the key dates to take note of: 
Wednesday 17th May – Year 6 sign up deadline (earlier than everyone else due to Kilve Court trip). 
Monday 22nd May – sign up deadline for the rest of the school. 
Saturday 1st July – Sale day will now be at the Summer Fair 2-4pm. We will give you a table and a 
float and hopefully lots of customers (PLEASE NOTE: this is a date change from Friday 30th). 
Please refer to your child’s Google Classroom page for full details of the Grow Your Playground 
project or contact npsabath@gmail.com for anything you are unsure about. 
 

NPSA Meeting this week 
Thank you to those who attended on Tuesday evening to plan the remaining events of the school 
year. Upcoming, we have a Family Fun Run on 21st May, a Hog Roast on 16th June, an Upper School 
Festival of Football on 30th June, the Summer Fair on 1st July and the NPSA AGM on 4th July. Your 
help and support at all of these events will be greatly appreciated. All funds raised will continue 
to support the playground improvement project. 

 

Well done, Year 6 

Our Year 6 pupils have completed national assessments throughout the week – working to test 
conditions and, without doubt, rising to the challenge. We could not have asked any more of them 
and we are more than proud of their determined efforts and focus in wanting to achieve their 
best.  We recognise that SATs are only one measure of the amazing young people they are. Thank 
you to all of our Year 6 families for supporting the children and to the many staff involved in the 
processes completed this week.  
 

Good luck, Year 5 
It’s that tme of year when our oldest children pack their bags and head off to develop increased 
resilience, confidence and independence. On Wednesday, the Year 5 classes will travel to Great 
Wood in Somerset for three days of great activities. We wish them well, and know it will be a lot 
of fun! Thank you to the staff who are so willing to attend this visit and make it happen. 
 

Newbridge Arts Trail 
Next weekend we will be taking part in The Newbridge Arts Trail, once again. It is on Saturday 
20th and Sunday 21st May from 10.30am - 5.00pm. In the Blue Room, we will be exhibiting work 
from children from every year alongside work from artists, Paulo Baigent, Ian Parfitt, Maria 
Knowlman and Apoorva Raghav. (cont) 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/
mailto:npsabath@gmail.com
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

Bee – Aiden W, Leo L     Ladybird –Bonnie H-H, Otis L-P 

     IEO – Xanthi D, Rex R-B 1G – Hugo S, Mae Y 
 

 2M –  Joe M, Jia W     2R –  Max S, Florence D 

 3OG – Sunny C, Sophie B 
 
 

    3BA – Audrey E, Evie J 

      4B – Harry A, Elsa W     4T –  Clara W, Grace W 

 5HB – Emma H, Zach D     5G – Maya C-L, Frankie R 

     6KR – Whole Class 
 

    6N – Whole Class 

 

 

 

 

Please come along to see the work and visit some of the other fabulous artists on the trail, many of whom are parents, ex-
parents and ex-pupils of the school.  
A digital version of the flyer for the trail is included at the end of the newsletter. 
 

Inset Days  and Term Dates for 2023/2024 
- Friday 1st September 2023 
- Tuesday 2nd January 2024 
- Friday 28th June 2024 
- Monday 22nd July 2024 
- Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

 

You can view the Bath and North East Somerset term dates here for 2023/24 
 

Applications for leave of absence from school, attendance and punctuality 
Please know that any requests for pupils to be absent from school will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances. All 
applications must be made two weeks in advance, whenever possible.  
Pupils should be on time for school each day and should attend whenever they are well enough to do so. Children who are not 
in class by 8.55am for registration are marked as Late (L). Those who are late after 9.10am are marked as Unauthorised (U). The 
school gates close at 8.53am. 
 

Warm weather safety 
We are hoping for some better weather and warmer days. Please ensure that your child has a filled water bottle every day, and 
on warmer days, a hat and sun cream applied before school.  
 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
Breakfast Club and After School can only be used if bookings have been made in advance. Please note that a charge is applied to 
the cost of After School Club, if a child is collected after 5.45pm. 
 

Contacting the school 
For all correspondence, please can parents use the email address enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk . There is also a B&NES 
email address, but this is no longer used for parent correspondence.  
 

Have a good weekend. 
With best wishes, 
 

Gill Kennaugh 

 

https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/school-term-dates
mailto:enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk
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Coronation Volunteer Day  
A team of over 20 volunteers from the congregations of Emmanuel and 

Cornerstone Churches, in Newbridge, joined by a family from the school, 

volunteered for the day on Bank Holiday Monday to clear some of the 

overgrown areas around the school site. 

 
Despite the forecast predicting non-stop heavy rain, it actually remained dry 

for nearly the entire day!   As well as some heavy-duty ground clearance, 

there was also a much needed tidy up of the Spiritual Garden and the 

allotment beds. 

 

The day ended with some much-needed Domino’s Pizza and cold drinks at 
Emmanuel, where everyone agreed it had been a tiring but really 

worthwhile day.  Here are some before and after photos, and a few faces 

you may recognise! 
 

 

 

Before 

After 
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OUTDOOR HOLIDAY CLUB AT THE WILDWOOD  
 NEWBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Our May-June 2023 holiday club days provide a range of  
fun outdoor activities for children aged 5-11 including: 

 
 

Den building   Campfire cooking   Environmental arts and crafts    
Bush craft   Storytelling   Games 

 
 

Plus plenty of opportunities for free range, child-led play and exploration 
 

 
Sessions will be led by Sarah Webb and Claire Pickman  

Sarah and Claire are experienced Forest School leader based in and around Bath, with DBS 
disclosure, First Aid training and public liability insurance. The site at The Wildwood and all 

activities are risk/benefit-assessed. 
 
 

Wednesday 31st May   Thursday 1st June 

 
Time:  9.00am – 4.00pm 

 

Please bring morning snack, packed lunch and a water bottle.  Campfire snacks 
will be provided in the afternoon 

 
 
 

Cost:  1 day booking: £40 per day – siblings £38 per child per day 
2 day booking: £76 per child 

 
   
 

Booking essential, please email valair1@hotmail.com  or call on 07825 610145 for a booking 
form.  Spaces are limited to 20-25 children per day and there are limited spaces for under 8’s in 
line with required ratios.   
 
 

mailto:valair1@hotmail.com
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